Meeting notes for Project Management meeting (04/28/10)
Attendees:

Larry 

Sherri

Gilberto

Margaret

Craig

Traci

Norval

Wilberto

Tracy

Jason

LexEVS:
Currently working on Prototype 3 development items. 
Continuing work on design review items, the review is scheduled for May 14th.

Getting level of effort for questioned Gforge items coming from the scope document review.
Browsers:
Term Browser:

Release 1.1.1 – Finishing up on QA testing.  We will be putting in request for permission to move to stage this afternoon.
NCIt Load Balancing – AppScan on production was completed.  There was one high vulnerability but that was a false positive.  Passing the results to Norval for next step of the process.

Had an issues yesterday morning where Term Browser and LexEVS 5.1 became unresponsive.  Looks like at the time the server was getting hit hard with an AppScan.  Margaret said that there might have also been a conference demo at the time.  

Norval was asked to send the log file from that day to the development group to review what might of happened.
NCIm:

Had an issue with the tree implementation that caused the tree to hang.  Kim and Kevin have been working on this issue and it looks like there is now a fix in place.  Doing more testing on DEV and giving a demo in the browser meeting today.
Plan is to have the development completed by May 4th.

Protégé:

In the protégé meeting last week it was decided that GF#24336 “Changing a class from primitive to defined drops it to bottom of hierarchy level in Class Brower” was not a high enough priority compared with the amount of effort so it was removed from the scope to condense the schedule.
Patch release – some of the fixes from the first patch release were excluded from the latest patch release.  Editors were getting a degradation of performance with the latest patch.
Need to check with Laura and the editors to see if we can roll back to the previous patch release.  We can also test just including the updated plugin.  We will set up a test environment to test adding in the plugin.

Deployment is now scheduled for July 2nd.

Wiki – Tracy is making great progress on the wiki.  Trying a load of BioMED GT today.  Larry commented that the next priority is the thesaurus over BioMED GT.
QA:

Protégé patch testing.
Term Browser 1.1.1 release testing.  
Will start NCIm 1.2 testing next week.

Operations:

Data load BDA project plan was sent out yesterday.
Prototype Wiki is setup, will try a load today.

Systems:
Upgrade to Apache 2.2.14.  Doesn’t see any issues with the EVS software making the upgrade, just wanted to give warning that the upgrade is coming.
Norval will speak with the security team to see if they can schedule the AppScan’s over hours.  
